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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Aidan for excellent work solving  
problems with money. 
Year 1 
Olivia for representing class 2 in the Circle of Peace.  
Year 2 
Kubus for very good thinking, listening and speaking.  
Year 3 
Mhairie for super work on a written method for addition.  
Year 4 
Violet for excellent effort and progress in her creative 
writing.  

Headteacher’s Award 
Lucas for a very good start to his first year in school. 

Heart Foundation  

Thank you so much for all your  
contributions to the British Heart  
Foundation’s appeal for toys. They 
have been in touch to say that one of 
our parents took in a train set which 
they were able to sell straight away 
raising funds for this worthy cause; 
they asked us to pass on their thanks. 
The collection box is still in the  
entrance hall so have a good clear out 
and send it all in! 

Diary Dates  

Tues 14th Nov 
KS2 at Intu film at The Maltings 

Weds 15th Nov 
Rec at Intu film at The Maltings  

Weds 22nd Nov 
2.30 PTA meeting  

Fri 24th Nov 
Bags 2 School collection 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Christmas Fair 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Steel pans after school  

Fri 1st Dec 
School photographs. No assembly  

Weds 6th Dec  
Flu vaccines for Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 
(information to follow) 

Weds 6th Dec 
Big Christmas Sing 

Thurs 7th Dec 
Steel pans after school  

Weds 13th Dec  
Christmas lunch  

Weds 20th Dec  
6.00 Christmas service in church  

Thurs 21st Dec  
Christingle in school 9.00  

School closes for Christmas at 1.00 on 
22nd December  

Circle of Peace 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Circle of Peace  
today. This service is so memorable for the children because 
so many of our families and members of our community 
come along. Some photos will be going on the website soon.  

School council 

This week we’ve had elections for school counsellors and I 
have to say the posters and speeches they made persuaded 
me to vote for all of them. I am quite sure they will have lots 
of ideas about how to make our school better.  
Congratulations to Kobe and Bryony in class 3; Harry and  
Sophie in class 4 and Oscar and Sophia in class 5.  
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